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COMMUNICATIONS

Distributed January 15, 2020 Ite

Cl. Ms. Valerie Burke, dated January 9, 2020. 4

Disclaimer Respecting External Communications

Communications are posted on the City’s website pursuant to Procedure By-law Number 7-2011. The City
of Vaughan is not responsible for the validity or accuracy of any facts and/or opinions contained in external
Communications listed on printed agendas and/or agendas posted on the City’s website.

Please note there may be further Communications.
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From: - Borcescu, Nick ITEM- 4
Sent: January-13-20 12:03 PM

To: Bellisario, Adelina

Cc: Guy, Katrina

Subject: FW: Heritage Vaughan Committee - January 15, 2020

Hi Adelina,

Please see below: I've been asked to ensure that this brief letter is presented to the HVC this Wednesday, in support of
the 7646 Yonge St application.

Nick R. Borcescu B.Arch, CAHP, MRAIC

Senior Heritage Planner
905-832-8585 ext. 8191 | nick.borcescu@vaughan.ca

From: Valerie Burke [N

Sent: January 9, 2020 5:29 PM
To: Borcescu, Nick <Nick.Borcescu@vaughan.ca>
Subject: Re: Heritage Vaughan Committee - January 15, 2020

| Good evening Nick.

As discussed, | appreciate your assistance and offer to send my written submission to the members of Heritage
Vaughan.

My submission is as follows:

| am very supportive of the recommendations in the report to replace the picture windows at the "Remax" building,
7646 Yonge Street, Thornhill,

As indicated in the report, the proposed muntin windows are consistent in pattern with the original design and intent
noted in the 1990 site plan agreement.

The muntins will enhance the beautiful Georgian revival heritage style of the Remax building which features so
prominently on Yonge Street within the Thornhill Heritage Conservation District.

Thank you again very much.
Kindly confirm receipt of this email.

Valerie Burke
Thornhill Resident




	Cover Page
	Committee Meeting Communication

